
Maths 

We will consolidating our 

mathematical knowledge this 

half term, revising key topics 

and applying our knowledge to 
problems.  
 

It is important that pupils 
continue to practise their times 

tables as all pupils must be 

secure with multiplication and 

division facts up to 12x12. 

English 
We will be exploring A 
Midsummer Night’s Dream during 
Shakespeare week. After, we will 
be reading A Boy In The Girls’ 
Bathroom by Louis Sachar.  
 
 
 
 

PE  
Mr Darlington’s class has PE on 
Monday and Wednesday. Miss Daniels’ 
class has PE on Tuesday and 
Wednesday.  
 
 
Please make sure children attend 
school in their PE kits and trainers 
on these days. 
 
Earrings and other jewellery must be 
removed for PE. 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 
Your child has a reading book from school. Regular, daily reading is 
essential and children will receive a Golden Egg Ticket each week if 
they read 5-7 times a week for 10+ minutes (and have a brief com-
ment in their diary).  
 
 
                                                                                                                            
 
 

Topic 
Our topic is “We love you, 
Burton!” We will be learning 
all about our town, and the 
local history and geography. 
We will be writing persuasive 
leaflets to attract visitors to 
the town.  

Art 
Our artist focus for the summer 
term is L.S Lowry. Lowry is one of 
Britain’s most famous artists from 
the 19th century. He is well-known 
for painting industrial scenes and 
matchstick characters. The chil-
dren will creating their own scenes 
in the same style as Lowry. 

French 
The children will be 
learning about schools in 
French, recapping days 
of the week, times, 
learning about school 
subjects and forming 
questions.  

 

End of Year Production  
We will be rehearsing our 
end of year production, prac-
tising our speaking and listen-
ing skills, as well as acting 
and singing.  

Science 
Science will cover a range of 
topics, starting with forces.  
The overriding scientific topics 
will be revisited at regular inter-
vals across the year. All these 
topics will be underpinned with 
experiments and investigations, 
and by working scientifically. 


